
 

 
 Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 UCAS HIGHER EDUCATION EXHIBITION 
 
 The annual UCAS Higher Education Exhibition takes place next month at Westpoint and I have booked places for our 
 students to attend on Tuesday 21st March. The bus will leave school at 9.30am and return for 1.30pm. Students    
          are to attend lessons around these times if possible. 
 
 The Exhibition is the major event to support entry to higher education in the South West.  Most universities are 
 represented and other organisations such as the armed forces and professional organisations have stalls.  There are 
 also lectures and displays covering all aspects of higher education.  Questions about courses, places of study, costs 
 and bursaries and grants can be researched and information on career opportunities beyond higher education can be 
 found.  Representatives from approximately 150 higher education institutions and organisations will be available to 
 answer questions and over 9000 students attend. This is an important event and should be attended by all students 
 considering higher education including those who are still uncertain about their future career pathway. 

 
         Entry to the Exhibition is free as well as transport to the Exhibition which will be funded by TCS6.  Students will need to  
         complete an SOE3 form which will be available from tutors next week. Please could I ask that these are returned to 
         Mrs Best no later than Friday 10th March in order for your child to reserve a seat on the bus. We encourage all of our    
         level 3 students to attend this excellent event. 
 
         
 Yours sincerely 

 
 
Laura Milsom 
Head of Sixth Form  

 
 

 

 
       

 

 
 
Parents/Guardians of all  
Year 12, Level 3 Students  

      24/02/ 2023  

 
 
 
  

   

 

 

  


